

Laboratoire d'Études Spatiales et d'Instrumentation en Astrophysique





Karl-Ludwig Klein, Solar Physics Group, ludwig.klein@obspm.fr, Phone +33 1 45 07 77 61

To Coordenação de Aperfeiçoamento de Pessoal de Nível Superior (CAPES)

Meudon, 2 July 2018

Objet: Letter of support of the proposal "From Microscope to Telescope: Interdisciplinarity to Foster Human Development"

Dear Madam, dear Sir,

This is a letter in support of the proposal "From Microscope to Telescope: Interdisciplinarity to Foster Human Development", currently being submitted by Universidade Presbiteriana Mackenzie to Coordenação de Aperfeiçoamento de Pessoal de Nível Superior (CAPES) within its internationalisation call. As a researcher in the solar physics group at Paris Observatory, which has been involved in common analyses with several colleagues of Universidade Presbiteriana Mackenzie, I express my intention to collaborate with the research on Space Weather, Solar Physics and Solar-Terrestrial Relations, by receiving students and researchers from Universidade Presbiteriana Mackenzie, as well as sending researchers from Paris Observatory to visit Mackenzie.

Sincerely

MULI



